
 

 

Kirkland United Methodist Church 

Pastor’s Corner 



 

 

 

 

 
August 

 
   12 — Kate Bruch 
   22 — Pastor Dee 
   26 — David Finkle 
   27 — Mike Exner 
   30 — Wyatt Exner 
   31 — Ray Meyer 
  

Trustee’s Corner        
 
 
On August 2, weather permitting, the trustees are planning to 
prep the large stained glass window frame for painting,           
including removing the existing plexi glass, scraping,             
and caulking. 
The painting of this window frame, wooden portion of steeple, 
and the north side gable, soffit, and fascia will be done during 
the week of August 4, weather permitting.    Then new plexi 
glass will be installed over the large stained glass window. 



 

 

 

 

PLEASE  
COME, 
   & worship 
 WITH US! 

 

Have something you’d  
like to add to  

September’s Newsletter?  
It can be news you have to 

give, or maybe there’s   
something you’d like to know 
more about… email the church 

office and we’ll work on      
getting it added.  

 

Deadline for submissions is  

Friday, August 22 

DATE SERMON SCRIPTURE 

 TBA  

Worship In August 



 

 

 

Donating with the  
PayPal Giving Fund 

 

When you donate to the church using the    
PayPal Giving Fund, PayPal does not  
withhold any fees from your donation.        

It's a great option to ensure that we  
receive your entire donation.   

However, unless you check the box next to  
"Share my name and email with this charity."  

PayPal does not tell us who made the donation.            
Please always check that box so that we can 

acknowledge your gift and say thank you!   

Kirkland Food Pantry  
 

 
During the first 6 months of 2025 the pantry has received an average of 
147 visits per month. Those visits are made by an average of 81 unique 
households, which include an average of 293 unique individuals, 99 of 
whom are children. We can only do this with the continued support of the 
community. Thank you! If you have never seen the Food Pantry and 
would like to come and visit or just learn more about what we do, contact 
Clare. 
 

Update on produce: We received good news this month from our  par tners at Rooted For  Good 
(formerly DeKalb County Community Gardens). The state will be providing money to continue the Local 
Food Purchase grant for 2 more months, which will provide us with locally grown produce during August and 
September. Rooted For Good has also been able to provide produce from a program called Farm to Food 
Bank. This program reimburses farmers for their costs for donating excess products to food pantries.  
Community members have begun providing us with produce from their gardens, which we greatly appreciate! 
Our neighbors love the fresh produce they find at the pantry! 
 
If you or someone you know needs assistance providing food for their household, the pantry is open every 
Tuesday from 12:00 to 2:00 PM. We can help at other times if there is an emergency need for food, call Clare 
815-978-2147. 
 
THANK YOU to everyone who donated sunscreen products during our July collection!  
It was very much appreciated! Watch for totals in the next newsletter. 

 
 
 
Our June collection of shaving products included 22 cans of shaving cream,  
90 razors and 1 Aqua Velva! Thank you again! 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
The August Item of the Month is Baby Wipes. Any kind you 
would like to donate will be appreciated! There will be a box by 
the front door of the church for your donations. If you prefer to 
make a cash donation, there will be an envelope in the box and 
Clare will do the shopping for you! 



 

 

 

***RUMMAGE SALE*** 
 

 



 

 

The Kirkland United Methodist  
Women’s Society  

 

**Look For Updates Soon**

 
Donating is as easy as 

taking a picture:  
Kirkland UMC’s QR 
code for donations  

Or visit 
www.kirklandumc.org 

Ad Council Meets  
August 7

Methodist Men 

~ SAVE THE DATES! ~ 
 


